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[image: image3.png]Amy is working on a coordinate plane, as shown below.
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Amy put the tip of her pencil at (6, 4). Then she moved the tip of her pencil as described below.

3units right
2 units down.
5 units left
1 unitup

Which point on the coordinate plane is the point where Amy stopped?

A, pointd
B. pointB
C. pointC

D. pointD





[image: image2.png]Conley Cougar
PAW
Awarded to:

For:






Welcome Back Students, Families, and Staff!


On behalf of our entire staff, we welcome you to the George H. Conley Elementary School for the 2014 – 2015 School-Year!  With your support we will make this school year the best one yet for you and your child!  





Conley Connection!


Welcome to the Conley Connection! The Conley Connection is our weekly newsletter that is published every Monday!  This newsletter will highlight all of the wonderful activities that are happening at the Conley! All students and their families are required to read the Conley Connection every Monday night. The Conley Connection will also be  emailed every Monday night and posted on our website: conleyelementaryschool.weebly.com.  Happy Reading!  





Parent Council and School Site Council Elections! 





Please join us on Wednesday, 9/11/14


from 6:30 – 7:00 for our Parent Council and Site Council Elections!  These elections are extremely important!  Please come out and support our school!  Pizza and babysitting will be provided! More information to follow!  














Welcome New Staff Members! 


We are really excited to announce that the Conley has some new staff members! Over the next couple of weeks, each one of our new staff members will be introduced in our Conley Connection!  





Principal Intern: Amy Helms


I can never sleep on the night before the first day of school.  The anticipation of a brand new year filled with new friendships, favorite books, and art projects has me tossing and turning with anticipation.  This year is especially exciting for me as I learn how to lead schools.  This year, I have the privilege of serving as the Harvard Principal Intern at the Conley School.  





On Thursday morning, one of our first graders whispered in my ear that she had a magic scarf in her backpack and her grandmother told her to think of it when she needed to feel brave.   As I look ahead to my year at the Conley, I feel comforted to know I have many magic scarves in my backpack.  I am fortunate to work under the guidance of Principal Foley.  In addition, I am blown away by the dedication of a wonderful team of faculty and staff, and I already feel warmly embraced by students and family members.  





Welcome back, students and families!  It is going to be a great year, and I look forward to working with you to make the Conley a wonderful place for all our students.   





Ms. Helms is on campus Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please feel free to stop by the office and say hello.















































 























MCAS Question of the Week





Each week we will provide an MCAS question. All students in grades 3 – 5 are required to answer our weekly MCAS question of the week!  Students, please turn in your answers to your teacher! 





This week’s question:
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Conley PAWS = Shout-Outs!


This year we will continue to give out Conley Paws for “Paw-sitive” behavior. Each week will announce those students who received a Conley Paw in our Conley Connection. 


 


Our Website


conleyelementaryschool.weebly.com


Need an electronic copy of the Conley Connection?  Do you want to know what is happening each month at the Conley?  Do you need electronic copies of our CORI Form, BPS Handbook, and links to educational websites?  Look no further than our website!  Check us out! 





Forms and More Forms!


Your child has brought home an emergency card, School Compact, CORI Form, and Student and Families Handbook.  All students will be bringing home the BPS Handbook this week.  We would greatly appreciate you returning the signed forms this week.  If you have any questions about any of them, please contact the school at (617) 635-8099.  All these forms are extremely important but it is critical that we get all of our students’ Emergency Forms back ASAP. 





Summer Reading Logs


All of our returning students were expected to fill out their Summer Reading Log and complete one assignment.  All Reading Logs and assignments must be turned in by Friday, 9/12.  Students who turn in their Reading Log and assignment will be invited to a whole school celebration on Friday, 9/19 and will receive a certificate at a school wide assembly later on that afternoon.





Up-Coming Events: Mark Your Calendars!


9/11: School Parent Council Elections: 6:30 – 7:30 


9/12: Due: Summer Reading Logs


9/19: Summer Reading Log Celebration


10/5: Roslindale Day Parade, Sunday, October 5th.  Join us as we march through the streets of Roslindale promoting our school! 






































Conley T-Shirt Forms





We are selling Outdoor Classroom t-shirts, polo shirts and navy blue t-shirt with the Conley Cougar PAW for $10. - each.  An order form will be sent home this week. If you are interested in purchasing a t-shirt or polo please fill out the form and return it to school.  Please make checks out to: Conley Elementary School.  If you submit an order form without payment, you will be asked for the payment when the order comes in.  Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing














